.

If you're unable to view the message, please view it online.



4-H News & Updates

Dear 4-H Colleagues,

As part of their partnership with National 4-H Council, Tractor Supply Company (TSC) has just launched a pilot loyalty card program for 4-H'ers, their families, and 4-H staff —it is called the TSC Clover Card!

Why should you sign up now?

- Receive periodic printable coupons and deals via email that can be used at your local TSC store.
- Get a 10% coupon just for signing up!
- Every time you make a purchase at TSC and scan your card, your club will be entered into a random monthly drawing to win a \$500 TSC gift card!
- This is not a discount card but a loyalty card just for 4-H staff, volunteers, parents, and members - don't forget to forward to your 4-H colleagues, friends, and family!
- The deadline for signing up is November 21, 2010.
- You will receive your card in the mail within 2-4 weeks.

Visit the 4-H web page at the TSC website and fill out the online form.

Don't forget to promote the 4-H TSC Paper Clover Promotion happening November 5th-14th in every TSC and Del's store across the nation. Visit our website for resources to promote your local fundraiser!

Questions about how the TSC Clover Card works? Download this FAQ or contact jconn@fourhcouncil.edu for more information. Remember to forward this message to friends, family, and colleagues!





Donate Now | Supply | Tell-a-Friend | UnsubscribeThe 4-H Name and Emblem are protected by 18 USC 707 Contact 4-H today!





nonprofit software

© 1902-2010 4-H All Right Reserved

Terms & Conditions | Privacy Policy

The 4-H Name and Emblem are protected by 18 USC 707

1 of 1 10/21/2010 8:39 AM